FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the Digital Poverty Alliance (DPA) is requesting information from 2022 onwards regarding the use of generative AI in schools and other educational institutions under the control of your local authority.  
We are seeking the following information: 
 

1. Are subjects related to AI (such as AI literacy, Generative AI use, etc) being taught as a topic in the schools overseen by your organisation? 

1. If so, what AI related information is being taught in each school?  

2. How and in what format is AI-related information being taught?  

3. How long has AI related learning been taught in each school?  

4. Are all age groups taught this topic? If not, which groups/ages are being taught?  

2. Are teachers using generative AI tools as part of their teaching or the setting of homework?  

1. If so, what AI tools are they using? 

3. Do the schools have specific policies relating to AI use? 
1. If so, what are these policies?  

2. If so, are the polices aimed at students or teachers? 

3. Are there polices aimed at dealing with academic dishonesty? If so, what?  

The Council does not hold this information; therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held.

Please contact individual schools directly. The link below will take you to a list of schools within the Authority:

http://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council-services/education-lifelong-learning/about-schools/schools-directory/schools-directory/  School ward, head teacher, telephone, e mail etc. is available by clicking on the link for each school.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
